H.E. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and Social Council PERMANENT MISSION
u OF ICELAND

to the United Nations

733 Third Avenue. 18" floor
New York, NY 10017
Tel: +1 212 593 2700, fax: +1 212 593 6269
unmission@mfa.is, www.mfa.is/un

New York, 31 May 2022
Ref: FNY22050009/97.J.001
HE/--

Excellency,

I refer to the 2023 high-level political forum on sustainable development (HLPF), to be convened
under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2023.

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70/1, T have the honour to request that Iceland be
inscribed on the list of countries participating in the voluntary national review (VNRs) to take

place at 2023 HLPF.

Iceland attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and looks forward to
sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned.

I look forward to early acknowledgement of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincergly,

Jorundur Valtysson

Permagent Representative to the United Nations
vl\l ew York



